
 

 

 
 

FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
We cordially invite you to attend the international meeting: "New approaches in the treatment 
of persons with multiple sclerosis in the Southeast European countries"  

 
which will take place in Belgrade  

 
20-22 May 2022 

 
The meeting is organized by the Association of Neuroimmunologists of Serbia, the Faculty of 
Medicine, University of Belgrade and the Neurology Clinic of University Clinical Center of 
Serbia, Belgrade.  
 
During the three-day program, lectures in the field of the diagnostics and new therapeutic 
approaches in the treatment of multiple sclerosis will be held by the foreign and domestic experts 
in the field. 
 
The meeting is accredited by the Health Council of Serbia for 10 credits for the participants and 
15 credits for lecturers.  
 
The registration fee is 50 euro. The registration for the meeting will be open until 12th May 2022.  
 
The official language of the symposium is English.  
 
The Technical Congress Organizer is Astra travel.  
 
More information about this meeting can be found on the website: 
https://www.astratravel.rs/ms_congress22.php. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Organizing Committee 


